
OWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Qffice 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 
May 22, 1979 

JAMES A. WALLACE 
VICE PRESIDENT - GENERATION 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center 

Subject: Additional Response to IE Bulletin 79-08 

Reference: Letter dated April 27, 1979 
J. Wallace to J. Keppler 

File: A-101a 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is in response to Item 11 of the subject bulletin.  
In the referenced letter we advised you that we would respond by May 18, 
1979 but due to an oversight, our response has been delayed.  

Item 11 requested that we report on any proposed technical speci
fication changes that result from implementing Items 1-10. Our review 
has determined that no technical specification changes are required based 
on the information available at this time. If our continuing review should 
identify a need for such changes, proposed technical specification changes 
will be submitted as appropriate.  

Very truly yours, 

J. A. Wallace 
ce President-Generation 

JAW/DLW/n 

cc: U. S.Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection 
Washington, D. C. 20555 
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